
From: Alison Ogilvie  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 4:14 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green 
 
I have just reviewed the site plan and related information  for the cottages at Barton Green and 
I’m really concerned as I don’t think it fits well with the plan for the city or the neighborhoods 
that surround it.  New development shouldn’t be designed to disrupt well established 
neighborhoods anywhere in the city.  I’m a ward 5 resident but am concerned about 
development all over the city and don’t think this is a good plan. 
 
Alison Ogilvie  
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